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PRESENTER 1: Today is a very special event! Coming up here, we
have two of the world's greatest motorcycle dare devils!

PRESENTER 2: The amount of training they have put themselves
through is truly astonishing.

PRESENTER 1: Understandably the thousands of spectators are
going absolutely wild!

PRESENTER 2: Not ever have I seen a man jump 108 meters over a
tank of sharks!

PRESENTER 1: Ok, here it goes! The first entertainer has
positioned himself on the ramp and is casually revving his
engine!

PRESENTER 2: Excellent stuff! He's doing the peace symbol to
his audience with his one free hand!

PRESENTER 1: But they are already on his side. It might be a
better idea to the it to the sharks...

PRESENTER 2: Couldn't agree more. But would they listen?

PRESENTER 1: Historically speaking... No.

PRESENTER 2: Ohhh! He's raising his middle finger to the
animals! They sure won't like that!

PRESENTER 1: As cold as ice, they are swimming round and
ignoring him. One could only imagine the cold and hateful
thoughts in their minds...

PRESENTER 2: This is it, he's accelerating!

PRESENTER 1: Let's pray to God he gets the speed he needs
exactly right...

PRESENTER 2: Woooah, look at that air!

PRESENTER 1: He's soaring like an eagle!

PRESENTER 2: Haha! He's done it!

PRESENTER 1: Never have I heard a crowd go so wild. Never!

PRESENTER 2: And the sharks are still swimming, showing no
emotions.

PRESENTER 1: They don't care about peace...

PRESENTER 2: Couldn't agree more.

PRESENTER 1: They're quite literally animals.
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PRESENTER 2: Some people say they're beautiful creatures, but
personally, I don't see it.

PRESENTER 1: Ok, the second act is positioning himself on the
ramp...

PRESENTER 2: This guy's doing the devil horns sign. Let's hope
the sharks aren't religious or their fury will only be
building!

PRESENTER 1: He's revving his engine like a madman!

PRESENTER 2: I pray he's not feeling any jealousy for his
fellow stunt man or he may do something foolish...

PRESENTER 1: This is it! He's doing it, he going!

PRESENTER 2: I am absolutely speechless! A BACKFLIP over the
sharks??

PRESENTER 1: Ohhhhhhhh... And a perfect landing! Everyone's
completely losing it and rightly so! This is the greatest
motorcycle spectacle of ALL time!

PRESENTER 2: Well it's a world record isn't it?

PRESENTER 1: Both you and I will most likely see nothing like
this ever again...

PRESENTER 2: These guys really do have balls of steel.

PRESENTER 1: Couldn't agree more.

PRESENTER 2: And I'm sure most of the population will think
that they're absolutely crazy!

PRESENTER 1: No that could never work. People like those men
need to be 100% with it and completely level headed.

PRESENTER 2: Right! FAR from crazy.

PRESENTER 1: Imagine having paranoid delusions when you're in
a life and death situation! Nightmare!

PRESENTER 2: Exactly. Instead of being obsessed with
government conspiracies or so called evil vaccination schemes,
all they really want to do is meet Emperor Zong of the distant
planet Zongle 54 R!

PRESENTER 1: ... What was that?

PRESENTER 2: You've never heard of the place? The riders go on
about it all the time...

PRESENTER 1: When??
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PRESENTER 2: I interviewed them before the jump, didn't I?

PRESENTER 1: I don't believe you...

PRESENTER 2: Really! It was Zongle this, Zongle that...

PRESENTER 1: Where is Zongle 54 R, then?

PRESENTER 2: Oh, miles away.

PRESENTER 1: And you believed what the guys said?

PRESENTER 2: Yep.

PRESENTER 1: You sure they weren't joking?

PRESENTER 2: Nope. They showed me Zongle language. It was very
convincing.

PRESENTER 1: What does it go like?

PRESENTER 2: Hhghgfhregfdgfdg.

PRESENTER 1: Sounds like keyboard mashing...

PRESENTER 2: It's a very different culture.

PRESENTER 1: What does it mean?

PRESENTER 2: That meant 'cyclone vacuum cleaner'.

PRESENTER 1: Really?

PRESENTER 2: No! Now YOU sound crazy!

PRESENTER 1: Screw you!

PRESENTER 2: Should a madman REALLY be hosting a radio show?

PRESENTER 1: You make an excellent point. I am feeling
violent, after all... Hey look over there!

PRESENTER 2: What?.... Ow!
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